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Additional Water - AT AN ADDITIONAL COST 

We have received applications for additional Premium Water.  There is a small quantity available.   

Customers who have not registered their interest should notify the BIL office before noon on 
Thursday, the 24 January 2019, if possible.  River Murray water lease costs are every high and the 
water is pumped from the river at peak power rate. An additional charge of $350/ ML (Total cost of 
$1180 / ML for the water) will be invoiced to customers who take up this water. 

 

Open Day Sunday 10 February 4 to 6 pm 

See attached invitation.  It would be appreciated if BIL customers could indicate as soon as practical 
their attendance and the likely numbers who will attend.  It is likely to be your only chance to walk 
the new storage wall! 

 

Access Your Meter Data 

Customers are encouraged to access their meter data via the BIL website.  Please give Neville 
Skipworth your email address and property ID(s).  Meter data can also be made available to your 
vineyard manager.   
 

This meter data is not on line and is generally downloaded the following day.  In some cases, this 
information may be further in arears due to a fault or local interference with the signal when due to 
download.  The data is transmitted over Telstra’s 3G network.  The age of the data is incorporated in 
the information you receive when you access the Outpost Central web site. 
 

Contact for BIL Operations 

Barossa Infrastructure Ltd  
Paul Shanks  0407 901 651 paulshanks@barossainfrastructure.com.au 
Neville Skipworth  0407 972 311 nevilleskipworth@barossainfrastructure.com.au 

 

 

Infrastructure Maintenance Services    
Steve Dewar       0418 845 738 
Caleb Staehr  0432 074 572  
 
 
 
 
 

 
Paul Shanks, General Manager 

mailto:paulshanks@barossainfrastructure.com.au
mailto:nevilleskipworth@barossainfrastructure.com.au

